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18 October 2024 

Richard Wagstaff 

NZCTU President 

nivek@nzctu.org.nz 

 

Dear Richard Wagstaff 

Thank you for your letter dated 20 September 2024, regarding the Government 
Policy Statement on Land Transport 2024–2034 and the recent National Land 
Transport Programme (NLTP) decisions. 

We acknowledge the NZCTU’s concerns raised about the potential impacts on 
workers, however, note your request appears to seek information specifically 
related to the broader public transport system.  

At Hutt City Council, we are currently assessing the implications of the recent NLTP 
funding changes on our region. A specific estimate of the funding shortfall is not 
yet confirmed. Whilst we are unable to comment on wider public transport 
programmes or projects, HCC are committed to minimising disruptions to critical 
transport initiatives on our network. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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